

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Acting Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

21st May 2021

Dear Parents & Carers,

Potential Willow Base Educational Visit

We are looking to arrange a visit to The Etches Collection in Kimmeridge for next half term, as part of our learning about rocks, fossils and soils. This will be an exciting day, with a guided tour of the extensive Etches collection of fossils from the local area. We will then walk down to the bay to take part in some hands-on learning about the rock formation and hopefully discover some fossils of our own.

To enable this visit to take place we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £13 per child. This includes entrance to the Etches Collection, a guided tour and activities in the museum, the guided tour of the bay and the coach journey. We appreciate that this is a larger amount than we would usually ask for, however we know that this experience will be a great round up of the children's learning during the last half term of Year 3 and will give them a real experience that they will remember later in life. This will also be the main trip for Willow 1 this year and therefore the main cost that we will be asking for.

Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, we will not be able to go ahead with the visit. Therefore, we are asking for parents and carers to sign a commitment to pay before we make a booking. If we receive enough replies with a commitment to pay we will be able to arrange the visit and send out a letter with further details.

If you would like to make a commitment to pay £13 towards the cost of the visit, please email school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk by **Wednesday the 26**th of **May at the latest** stating:

- Your child's name
- Your wish to make a commitment to pay £13 towards the cost of the visit.

Thank you for your support in this matter.

Yours sincerely,



Mrs Preston















